SAS
SAS Q1 report release date is adjusted

SAS is announcing that the first interim results for the fiscal year 2022 will be
released on February 22, 2022 rather than March 1, 2022.

SAS has decided to release the report one week early. An investor and analyst webcast will be
set up at 10:00 a.m. CET on the release date, and management will be available for interviews
by request.

For further information, please contact:
SAS press office: +46 8 797 29 44

Louise Bergstrom, VP Investor Relations: +46 70 997 04 93

SAS, Scandinavia’s leading airline, with main hubs in Copenhagen, Oslo and Stockholm, is flying to destinations in
Europe, USA and Asia. Spurred by a Scandinavian heritage and sustainable values, SAS aims to be the global
leader in sustainable aviation. We will reduce total carbon emissions by 25 percent by 2025, by using more
sustainable aviation fuel and our modern fleet with fuel-efficient aircraft. In addition to flight operations, SAS offers
ground handling services, technical maintenance and air cargo services. SAS is a founder member of the Star
Alliance™, and together with its partner airlines offers a wide network worldwide. Learn more at
https.//www.sasgroup.net



https://www.sasgroup.net/

